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Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

From: Cardno, Steve

Sent: 28 February 2018 16:00

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Subject: Re 2018/0347/P - Land Adjacent to 14-16 Camden High Street - Telephone kiosk 

application

Categories: Yellow Category

Hi Seyi 
I have completed my assessment of the above application.  The application will need to be 
refused as the area of footway under consideration has already been earmarked for an alternative 
use.  This will essentially involve the relocation of the existing BT telephone kiosk outside 20 
Camden High Street as part of a street furniture rationalisation scheme.  The benefits of the 
scheme include removing an existing telephone kiosk from a part of the footway actively used by 
pedestrians.  It is also best practice to move the BT telephone kiosk so that it is more than 20 
metres away from the nearby traffic signals. 
 
The proposal must be refused for the above reasons. Please let me know if you wish to discuss. 
Regards 
Steve 
 
 
Steve Cardno  
Principal Transport Planner 
Regeneration and Planning 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 


